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April 30, 2002 

Sted'  Hector & Davis LLP 

200 South Biscayne Boulevard 
Miami, Florida 33131-2398 
305.577.7000 
305.577.7001 Fax 
www.steelhector.com 

John T. Butler, P.A. 
305.577.2939 
jbut ler~steelhector.com 

-VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS- 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket Nos. 020243-TX AND 020244-TI 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

I am enclosing herewith for filing the original and seven (7) copies of my April 30, 2002 
letter to you withdrawing Florida Power & Light Company's opposition to the applications in the 
above dockets, together with a diskette containing the electronic version of same. The enclosed 
diskette is HD density, the operating system is Windows 2000, and the word processing software 
in which the document appears is Word 2000. 

Sincerely, 

Q& 
/John T. Butler, P.A. 

cc: Counsel of record (w/ 
Enclosure 

Miami West Palm Beach Tallahassee Naples Key WESI London Caracas Sac Paulc R io  de  Janeiro 



S T E E L 1  
H E C T O R  
I D A V  I S‘” 

April 30, 2002 
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Blanca S. Bayo 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0870 

Re: Docket Nos. 020243-TX and 020244-TI 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

By letter dated April 5 ,  2002, we advised you, as counsel for Florida Power & Light 
Company (“FPL”), of FPL’s opposition to Florida Copper & Light, Inc.’s (“FCL”) applications 
in the above dockets. We opposed the applications because the name “Florida Copper & Light” 
infringed on FPL’s trademark interests in the name “Florida Power & Light.” 

It has come to our attention that on April 29, 2002, counsel for FCL filed in each of the 
above dockets a “supplemental Filing Reflecting Name Change.” The Supplemental Filings 
advise the Commission that the name of the applicant has changed from FCL to “M/C Southern 
Communications, Inc.” and ask the Commission to consider the applications in the above 
dockets to provide interexchange telecommunications (“IXC”) service and alternative local 
exchange telecommunications (“ALEC”) service under the new name. Based on the name 
change reflected in the Supplemental Filings, FPL hereby withdraws its opposition to the 
applications. 

If there are any questions regarding this withdrawal, please contact me at 305-577-2939. 

cc: Counsel for Parties of Record 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
Docket Nos. 020243-TX and 020244-TI 

I certify that a copy of the foregoing April 30, 2002, letter from John T. Butler, P.A. to 
Blanca S. Bay0 was served by U.S. mail on the 30t” day of April, 2002, to the following person: 

Swidler Berlin Shereff Friedman, LLP 
Richard Rindler/M. SloadM. Schunck 
3000 K. Street, N.W. 
Suite 300 
Washington, D.C. 20007-51 16 

By: 
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